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San Juan, Puerto Rico The Playa Grande beach, a popular beach in the western region of the island
of Vieques, was closed after visitors reported finding munitions debris including an expended
projectile and tail fins from a mortar round. The debris, which did not pose a danger to visitors, was
removed for proper disposal.
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